
ASOP Global and the ASOP Global Foundation Congratulates Board Member Kellie M. Barr on 
New Role as a United States Magistrate Judge 

 
WASHINGTON, D.C. - August 8, 2022 - The Alliance for Safe Online Pharmacies (ASOP) and the ASOP 
Global Foundation congratulate Kellie M. Barr on being selected to serve as a United States Magistrate 
Judge. Kellie Barr is the Lead Attorney for Indiana University Health Physicians, IU Health’s largest 
employed physician group. Volunteering her expertise as an ASOP Foundation Board Member, Kellie 
furthers the Foundation's mission to address the growing public health threat of illegal online drug 
sellers, concentrating its activities on research and education to inform consumers and policymakers.  
 
“The ASOP Global Foundation cheers Kellie’s appointment as a U.S. Magistrate Judge. As a Board 
member, the Foundation benefits from her judgement, ethics, and care for peoples’ wellbeing, traits 
she’ll evidence in this important new role. We wish her great success as she takes on this new 
opportunity,” said Justin Macy, Chair, ASOP Global Foundation. 
 
 
 

 ### 
 
ABOUT ASOP GLOBAL 
The Alliance for Safe Online Pharmacies (ASOP Global), a 501(c)(4) nonprofit organization headquartered 
in Washington, D.C., with activities in U.S., Canada, Europe, Latin America and Asia, is dedicated to 
protecting consumers around the world, ensuring safe access to medications, and combating illegal online 
drug sellers. 
 
 
 


